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Death of client at SASSA office in Klerksdorp 
 

The PSA is saddened by an incident at Matlosana Local Office in Klerksdorp on 19 June 2023 and 

wishes to express condolences to the bereaved family. It is tragic that a collapse of a client awaiting 

assistance at the office led to his death. The PSA has engaged the District Manager who has allocated 

resources for bereavement counselling to all officials who were at front line and had to deal with the 

tragedy. 

 

Any officials affected by the incident who do not know how to access these services can contact Kabelo 

Moalosi on 081 017 7595 for further assistance. 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: SOUTH AFRICAN SOCIAL SECURITY AGENCY (SASSA) – NORTH WEST 

26-06-2023 

 
 


